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Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.

Vice President, Supply
P. O. Box 1475

' Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Gentlemen:

This letter confirms the scheduling of the corporate management meeting requested
by this office in a telephone discussion between you and Mr. E. Brunner on
December 12, 1979, related to activities authorized by NRC License Nos. DPR-53
and DPR-69. The meeting will be held at i.his office on December 21,1979, at
10:00 AM. The topics to be discussed relate to the repeated uncontrolled
and/or unplanned nonradiological releases from the Calvert Cliffs site.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this matter, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

2. .

ce H. Grier
Director

-cc:
R. M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance
L. B. Russell, Chief Engineer
W. Gibson, General Supervisor, Operational QA
R. C. L. Olion, Senior Engineer
K. H. Sebra, Principal Engineer
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